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2023 Nordic Fire Festival 
	CHARLOTTE – The Michigan Nordic Fire Festival continues to grow and attract new visitors with its unique blend of cosplay, live entertainment, historical reenactments, food and vendors. Last year, more than 10,000 people attended the three-day event from around the upper Midwest, and more are expected for 2023. Organizers say there will be more to see, hear and do than ever before.
	Events and activities range from educational and historic to fun and fantastical. Festival goers can try their hand at axe throwing, beard and costume contests, organized group side-quests, a kid’s quest and much more. There will be live steel sword fighting, organized melees by historic reenactors, and foam fighting for kids.
Attendees can take in Corvus Cohort’s enthusiastic historical demonstrations and its traveling swordsmanship museum. They can wander through the encampments of the Vikings of Vulksgaard and the Michigan Viking Alliance. There will be performances by the Daredevil Circus, Ring of Steel, Gwyd the Unusual, and The Swords of Valor.  In addition, there are dozens and dozens of vendors in three huge tents. 
	The 2023 MNFF will showcase a new, larger Mead Hall including 4 different brands of mead, along with beer, cider and food. The Mead Hall is open to all ages, but attendees must be 21-or-older to drink. This year’s Mead Hall will feature live music from popular acts like Pictus, Wakefire and Belfast Gin. 
	The festival kicks-off on Friday evening with the now-traditional Viking ship burning and bonfire, and the Mead Hall and Vendor Tents will be open and operating. The event runs through Sunday afternoon, which will feature a new-this-year thematically-appropriate, multi-course Viking Feast with mead flights for 100 people (sold out). 
	People planning to attend should check out the event’s website at www.michigannordicfirefestival.com for detailed information about vendors, food, entertainment and parking. They are also encouraged to dress appropriately, which could include Viking garb, but at a minimum should include coats and boots. 
#beaweekendviking
